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          Holy Family Primary School
                       Newsletter

             Friday, 9th February 2018
Pupils of the Week 
	Class
	Name
	Reason

	Rec 
	Lilah McCrossan
	For cutting out her love heart so carefully

	Yr.1 NC/AK
	Filip Matuszak
	For having the biggest, brightest smile in Yr.1

	Yr.1 MP
	Arsenija Trainauskas
	For making a beautiful Valentine’s card

	Yr.2 EM
	Katrina Kirilova
	For making fantastic choices during task time with a partner

	Yr.2. FMG
	Anna McCrory
	For always trying her best

	Yr.3 SM
	Rose Donnelly &
Lorcan McCrystal
	For always being such good friends to everyone in their class

	Yr.3 UC
	Cora Mimnagh
	For amazing creativity and good choices during play

	Yr.4 CMM
	Casey-Lea Simmonds
	For a great, positive attitude to her work

	Yr.4 BH/JM
	Caitlyn Corrigan
	For always trying so hard with all her work

	Yr.5 DMC
	Bradan Gheel
	For super work on division. Well done Bradan!

	Yr.5 DMS
	Ernest Manak
	For working so hard all week – especially on his division work!

	Yr.6 SMG
	Megan Shiels
	For working so conscientiously & being so focused in class & for great ‘catch-up’ work! 

	Yr.6 ZMD
	Ella-Rose Devlin & 
Shay McConnell
	For excellent discussion work on ‘The Vikings’!

	Yr.7 CK
	Grace Gallogly 
	For working so hard on her Confirmation book

	Yr.7 KMK
	Grace Brogan
	For always giving 100% & working so hard on all aspects of her work


Good Manners Award

Those chosen to receive recognition for the ‘Good Manners’ Award this week are: Caroline Hamilton, Fergal Ferris, Isibeal Johnston-Doherty, Alfie Moss, Zuzanna Szczech, Dominik Topa, Zuzanna Lorenc, Anna Motherwell, Ava Byrne, Michael-Barry McKernan, Samantha McDonagh, Shania Harkin, Eoin McCaffrey, Luke McMorrow, Riona Devine, Ryan Baxter, Aoife Boland, Corey Grimes, Katelyn Floyd, Sean Hambalko & Jamie O’Neill. Well done everyone, we are so proud of you all. 
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Dates to Note

Mon 12th – Fri 16th Feb – Mid-term break. School closed for the week.
Tues 6th March – Yr.4 First Confession

Sat 10th March – Sacrament of Confirmation in the Sacred Heart Church @ 3.00pm 

Sun 13th May – Yr.4 First Holy Communion
Temperance Sunday
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This Sunday, 11th February, is Temperance Sunday and Fr. Hasson P.P. would like to invite the Yr.7 pupils of the parish to attend the 12.30pm Mass in the Sacred Heart Church. At this Mass the pupils will have the opportunity to take a pledge to abstain from alcohol until the age of 18 and from drugs for life. 

Cross Country Final

Huge congratulations to our KS2 girls who have qualified for the N.I. Final of the Flahavans’ Cross Country Competition. The final will take place on Wednesday 21st February in Mallusk and we will let you know how the girls get on in the weekly newsletter!!

Do This in Memory Programme
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For parents/guardians convenience here are the dates for the remainder of the Yr.4 Do This in Memory programme, which takes place at the 6.00pm Saturday evening Mass in the Sacred Heart Church:- 10th Feb, 3rd March, 24th March & 14th April. The programme ends at the 12.30pm Mass on Sunday 3rd June, which is the feast of Corpus Christi.
After School ECO Club

Unfortunately, the numbers for our after school ECO club have fallen substantially in recent weeks and, after discussions with Aude, it has been agreed to cancel the ECO club at this time. We sincerely thank Aude for her time and commitment to the pupils of Holy Family and should there be renewed interest in the ECO club later in the year, Aude has promised to return!!
Good Luck Kevin!
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We send our good luck wishes with Kevin McAnulla (Yr.6SMG) this weekend as he travels down to the NEC in Dublin to compete in the All Ireland of the Irish Primary Schools’ Swimming Competition. Kevin will be representing Holy Family in both the butterfly and freestyle events and we have no doubt he will be brilliant in both!! Good luck on Sunday Kevin, we know you will be a great ambassador for our school and at least you can have a lie in on Monday morning with next week being mid-term!!!
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A Warm Hello …..   
We extend a very warm welcome to our 6 student teachers from St. Mary’s University College Belfast, who joined us this week and will be with us until Easter – Ms. Megan McGurgan (Yr.1MP), Ms. Kirsten Dillon (Yr.3SM), Ms. Chloe Judge  (Yr.4CMM), Ms. Michaela Mimnagh (Yr.4BH/JM), Mr. Mark Bradley (Yr.5DMC) and Mr. Jack McShane (Yr.7CK). The students are all working really hard and add a great richness to the curriculum and to our school as a whole. We hope they have a lovely time with us here in Holy Family and find their teaching practice a rewarding experience.

Scholastic Book Fair
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Scholastic Book Fair will visit the school from Thursday, 22nd February – Thursday, 1st March. During this time parents/guardians and pupils will have an opportunity to view/purchase an extensive range of books and novelty items. Pupils will be issued with a catalogue of the books/gifts on offer prior to the book fair, to help them make their selection (items not available during the fair can be ordered). Pupils will be taken to the book fair during the day with their class teacher and will have an opportunity to purchase books etc. Parents/guardians are also welcome to visit the fair on either site each day and we ask you to please note the following times:- 

Junior site: 8.45am – 9.30am and again from 2.15pm – 3.30pm
Senior site: 3.00pm – 4.00pm  
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School Photographer

Mr. Donnie McGale will be visiting the school on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd March to take individual, class and family photographs. As in previous years, all pupils in Reception, Yr.1 and Yr.7 will have their individual and class photograph taken. However, pupils from Yr.2 – Yr.6 will only have photographs taken if it is requested by their parent/guardian. There will also be an opportunity to have family photographs taken – again at the request of parents/guardians. We will have the complete timetable of Donnie’s visit when we return after the mid-term break and will send it out in the newsletter on Friday, 23rd February along with a reply slip for parents/guardians to complete and return to their child’s class teacher. 
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Think you’ve got what it takes to beat the Cube?
Want the chance to win £1000!!!

The Cube is a TV programme, which I am sure you have all watched and enjoyed. Well now it’s time for you to get involved in The Cube, Holy Family style!!!

The parents on the fundraising committee are hoping to host their own “Cube” event on Friday 13th April 2018 as part of our ongoing fundraising efforts for I.C.T equipment, and …..

WE NEED YOUR HELP AND SUPPORT!!
Parents/ guardians can participate at a cost of £100 per individual or £150 as a team of two. You don’t need to be a parent to participate, this is open to any individual who is up for the challenge.

For this event to take place, we need:

· 40 Participants

· 1 Main Sponsor for the whole event

· 8 Round Sponsors – 1 for each Cube challenge

If you are interested in getting involved please text your name and contact number to 07745 087 598, stating if you wish to be our main sponsor, sponsor a challenge round or participate.

BRING ON THE CUBE
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